
Newsletter                                                                  Friday 30th June 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

TERM DATES  
2016—2017 

 

SUMMER TERM  
 

 

Summer Fayre 
 

Fri 7th July  
3.30-6.00 pm 

 

Open Day 
 

Wednesday 12th July 
School Closes at 

12.00pm and re-opens 
at 2.00pm 

 

Sports Day 
 

Fri 14th July 
 

Last Day of Term 
 

Friday 21st July 2017 
School Closes at  

1.30 pm 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

 
 

 

 

  Next Friday 

7th July  

3.30-6.00 pm 



 

A Reminder to all Parents  

At St Andrew’s we are very proud of our 
school uniform. We are amongst the     

smartest of the Lambeth Primary Schools 
and would like to maintain our standards.  
We therefore kindly ask that all parents      

ensure that their child/ren wear full school 
uniform whilst attending this school.  

Note that plain cardigans and jumpers are 
not permitted, nor are trainers,  canvas 
shoes and sandals. Please note that the 

school uniform is sanctioned by the school 
governors and is therefore compulsory. 

Uniform checks will take place next week. 

We close the school early on Open Day 
to prepare for your visit. 

 
Please remember to collect your child 

promptly at midday.  School will       
re-open at 2.00pm and you will be 
able to collect your child’s School    

Report and meet with their  
new class teacher. 

Wednesday  

12th July 

School Closes at 12.00pm  
and re-opens at 2.00pm 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7th July 

Please bring £1.00 

 
St Andrew’s are the proud winners of the 
Young People Matter Lambeth school’s     
football tournament. ‘Runners up’ were   
Stockwell, Allen  Edwards, and Larkhall      

Primary schools. 
 

Our talented team are pictured above,         
receiving their award at a special assembly 

last week. 
 

Does anyone have a spare trophy cabinet,  
we need somewhere to keep all our awards!  

  

If you would you like to run your own 

stall at our school Fayre, the cost is £10.  

To book, please speak to Ms Sue. 

 


